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MobilSense Makes CIO Mobility 2014 List 
 

Agoura Hills, February 21, 2014 – The February issue of CIOReview has unveiled 
its CIO Mobility 2014 Award winners, which includes MobilSense Technologies as 
one of its 20 Most Promising Mobility Solution Providers highlighted for 2014.  
This represents the second consecutive CIOReview recognition for MobilSense, 
which was previously honored as one of CR Tech20’s Most Promising Enterprise 
Mobility Companies in 2013. 
 
“We are flattered by this latest recognition by CIOReview,” said Dave Stevens, 
CEO of MobilSense Technologies. “The Mobility Solutions marketplace is rapidly 
expanding and attracting the most talented innovators.  To be selected among 
the most promising of this dynamically evolving market segment is a testament to 
our ability to adapt and innovate at an accelerating pace.” 
  
The CIOReview selection process for CIO Mobility 2014 included a distinguished 
panel comprised of CEOs, CIOs, VCs, industry analysts, and the editorial board of 
CIOReview.  From a broader list of candidates, this panel identified the 20 
companies deemed to be at the forefront of tackling enterprise mobility 
challenges.  The CIO Mobility 2014 list can be viewed at: 
  
http://www.cioreview.com/magazine/CIO-Mobility-20-NDAY297666791.html 

 
Today’s businesses face a proliferation of mobile devices, which complicates the 
task of maintaining control over cost and usage.  By building on a foundation of 
Automation, Analytics and Flexibility, MobilSentry™ by MobilSense identifies ways 
to minimize wireless carrier costs as well as methods to enforce usage policy 
through intuitive reporting and alerting to management on usage patterns across 
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all corporate mobile devices.  “Because our wireless management solution is the 
most highly automated in the industry, we are able to deliver solutions that 
reduce manual work efforts well beyond what our competition provides.  Our 
customers are able to manage their wireless devices in a more timely and 
accurate way at a fraction of the headcount required prior to adopting our 
mobility solution”, added Dave Stevens.   
 
 
 

About MobilSense Technologies, Inc. 
 

MobilSense Technologies Inc, based in Agoura Hills, CA, was founded in 2001 to 
deliver a premier wireless management solution.  Focused on serving companies 
with enterprise wireless management needs, MobilSense combines vision, 
technology and experience to deliver a fully automated solution.  MobilSense 
believes in empowering the enterprise with technology based automation for 
repeatable business processes and bringing the best mix of automation and 
business processes to manage and control wireless assets.  For additional 
information visit www.mobilsense.com or call 888.870.4250. 
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